
BIG CREEK ELEMENTARY 
 

 

 
Palo Alto Unified School District 
Melissa Baten Caswell, Board Member, Chair 
Ken Dauber, Board Member 
 
City of Palo Alto 
Liz Kniss, Council Member 
Eric Filseth, Council Member 
 
Staff 
Cathy Mak, District, Chief Business Officer, Staff Liaison 
Rob de Geus, Community Services Director, Staff Liaison 

  
1. Oral Communications 
 
2. Approval of Minutes – November 16, 2017 
 
3. Council Members Update on Recent High Speed Rail City Council Discussions 
 
4. Review of Recent City Council/PAUSD Board Meetings  
 
5. City Year in Review  
 
6. Discussion and Update on City and PAUSD Property Tax 
 
7. Review of Upcoming Agenda Items 

School/City Liaison Committee Meeting 
Thursday, December 14, 2017 

8:00 AM to 9:30 AM 
Palo Alto Unified School District 

Conference Room A 
25 Churchill Ave 

School/City Liaison Committee 
Special Meeting 

REVISED Agenda 
  

http://www.cityofpaloalto.org/civicax/filebank/blobdload.aspx?BlobID=62568
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